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New Cruer HvonoGRAPHER oF
INDONESIA

New ilnecroR Geuennt
OrrtcE oF HvonocRApHtc Arrnas, KaREA
lvfu. CHO, Se Yun was appointed as the Director General of
the Office of Hydrographic Affairs, Ministry of Transporta-
t ion ,  Repub l ic  o f  Korea,  on  21  Apr i l  1994,  re l iev ing
Mr. SUH, Jung Sub, who was the former Director General.

Director General Mr. Cho, Se Yun was born on 15 September
1940. He graduated the college of law, Dankook University.
After joining the Office, he had been in charge of the joint
survey in the Korean side between US Naval Oceanographic
Office and the Office of Hydrographic Affairs, Republic of
Korea, for several years. Since then, he served various im-
portant posts in this office, including Director of Oceano-
graphic Division, Director of Survey Head of Pusan Branch
Office and Director of Nautical Charting Division. For about
4 )'eats before this appointment, he served as Director of
Maritime Safety Division, and he attended various meetings
as the representative of the Office of Hydrographic Affairs.
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First Admiral Amonaris assumed the post of Chief Hydrographer,
Hydro-Oceanographic Service, Indonesia, on 5 April 1994.

First Admiral Amonaris graduated from Indonesian Naval Acad-
emy in 1967. Since then, he has been assigned to various warships.
He has knowledge and experience in the field of survey and chart-
ing. From 1975 to l992he served on-board research vessels, chart
division, and survey division. He also served Commander of Re-
search Vessel and Survey Unit. In 1977 he graduated from Hydro-
graphic Survey Course and Physical  Oceanographic Survey
Course conducted in Japan. In January 1993, he was appointed
Deputy Hydrographer of the Hydro-Oceanographic Service, Indo-
nesia.

On this occation, he expresses "l realize that our region is rapidly
growing in the world as a part of Asia-Pacffic Basin. The growth
and changes in that area will involve our EAHC region to contrib-
ute information and data for the economic benefits of the hydro-
graphic program in EAHC regions. I believe through the relation-
ship and spirit of mutual cooperation we cen do more to carry out
hydrographic program to accelerate the role in regional and na-
tional economy, I am grateful to all those who have contributed
support and recommendation in term of developing our EAHC."
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